
 

Spring 2022 

World Book Day 2022 

It was lovely to see so many children coming to school 

dressed as their favourite book character on World Book 

Day and being able to spend time reading and talking 

about their books. Mrs Jackson’s class are shown here with 

their book. 

The Big Yellow Bus 

The Big Yellow bus came to Visit Lady Royd 

from the Bradford Literacy trust. This was a big 

old American yellow school bus that had been 

shipped over from America and fitted out to be 

a moving library so children can access it from 

all over Bradford. They ran a workshop 

specifically for Dad’s and another for all parents 

which were well attended and thoroughly 

enjoyed by both children and parents. 

 

 

Competition Winners 

Congratulations to Mariam 4L and Rameen 2P who correctly 

guessed the most teachers who were hiding behind a book. 

As competition winners they both received a £5 book token. 

Reception Welcome Surprise Readers from Years 5 & 6 

Pupils in years 5 and 6 enjoyed making a recording of themselves reading a book which was then shown to our 

reception children. Reception children loved hearing the recordings and thoroughly enjoyed the stories. If you 

think your child would be interested in making such a recording for our younger pupils, please ask them to speak 

to Mrs Newman in the library. 

Lady Royd Virtual Storytime 

Every Thursday at 3:45pm Mrs Newman and Mrs 

Long read a story over Teams to the KS1 children. 

Different classes vote through the week to decide 

which book will be read. There have been some 

great class choices this term and a wide selection of 

books read, including those requested by individual 

pupils.  

School will send out the Storytime link to parents 

each Thursday afternoon, please check your inbox! 

Competition 

To all our primary pupils - What is the most unusual 

place you read? Can you read playing football, eating 

your tea, swinging on a swing or resting in a cupboard. 

If so, get your parent or carer to take a photo of you 

reading and enter our new competition. Bring your 

photos into school after the holidays. The competition 

is open to all primary pupils and we need to receive 

your photos by Friday 29th April. 

We will shortly be sending out Overdue Book Letters. 

There will be a charge of £5 for each book lost to cover 

the cost of a replacement. Please ensure your child 

looks after their library books to avoid any charges. 
Happy holidays and happy reading! 


